
June 6th, 2011

At meeting Robyn, Luigi, David, Asruh, Naomi, Matt.

Cabin has carpenter ants that are eating the wood of the cabin. We need to spray to get rid of them. We will call to see how much a professional will cost and if it’s just a couple hundred then we will hire them to remove the ants. Someone will ask a potential donor if she wants to help fund this and maybe also the roof. Matt will contact the potential donor and David will send Matt a brake down of pending items and cost. 

To fix the roof we need to measure the roof and get quotes. David will try to do this. After we get the quote we will ask the potential donor. 

Tractor is being used by Vajra Hall so we should get payments for the months they use it.

Sean wont be able to mow for about 2 weeks and we need a new brush hog. Sean said he will get one. Chris who is here helping out might be able to run the tractor.

Al is someone new to the community and he is a carpenter and might be able to help out with task here and there. 

The back exit door of the schoolhouse needs to be sanded and repainted as it does not shut correctly. 

Florence space:

Last time we talked the Gakyil said that they would contribute half for this space. Discussion about what DCA will use the space for. They are going to renovate the place by painting and new floor which is free. 

It seems September 1st is a better time to start renting, Naomi will check with others to see what others can do in the space. Blue will report to the Gakyil and they will take a vote over email. DCA will pay for half the security and last month when ever SSI signs the lease. We need to confirm that it is handicap accessible.   

Letter that Matt wrote to Rinpoche is approved. We will check later with Rinpoche if we should do the retreat next year at the Vajra Hall. 

Choyki Nima retreat:

We will make a contract that states that when they rent the space the money will go to whoever owns the building if we sell it. 

Gakyil:

Matt will move to yellow and Ruben will maybe come back on red. 

We will put the schoolhouse on the market ourselves as well as working with a realtor. We will put it up at $375,000. 

So far we raised about $11,627 for the matching donation. We have 10 more days to raise more. 

Discussion of Tsegyalgar West hiring a secretary that lives here to learn and work with the Tseg west secretary. We will check with them to see what they think.

